

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

2022/2023 Multi-Year Business Plan and Budget Process

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That a two-year Business Plan and Budget process for 2022/2023, as outlined in the report of the Chief Financial Officer dated April 19, 2021, be approved; and
- 2. That in advance of the 2024 budget planning process, Administration report about recommended multi-year budget durations going forward.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on April 19, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

Report of the CFO, dated April 19, 2021